
        Maysville, Mo. 

October 23, 2017 

 

 

 

Meeting of the DeKalb County Commission 

Commissioner’s Room 1 p.m. 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Harold Allison, East District Commissioner Garry McFee, West District Commissioner Kyle 

White and County Clerk, Melissa Meek.   

 

East District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the motion to accept the minutes for the October 16
th

 meeting and the 

agenda for October 23
rd

 as presented. West District Commissioner, Kyle White made the second. Motion carried.   

 

Frank Buck presentative from LAGERS presented information from the annual LAGERS meeting which was held Oct 

19
th

 and 20
th

 at Lake of The Ozarks. The Commission thanks Frank for his willingness to serve on this board.  

 

Prosecutor, Erik Tate and Victims Advocate, Joni Ignatenko met with the Commission to inform them the Victim’s 

Advocate had been approved for 2018. The Commission appreciates the work Joni does for the patrons needing this 

service.  

 

West District Commissioner, Kyle White discussed Tri-County Health with the Commission. 

 

Sheriff Andy Clark discussed the cost of new vehicles for 2018 and that they would need to be ordered before the end of 

the year to obtain this cost. He also advised that the issue of merging dispatch with Cameron PD has been tabled at this 

time.  

 

Road & Bridge Supervisor, Bill Gray met with the Commission to discuss a tube in Dallas Township also looking at 

putting another tube on Liberty Road. The discussion was also had on installing a box on Lakesite Road which when 

completed would go into the County’s inventory. 

 

Mike Spady, MOKAN Regional Council Director met with the Commission to introduce himself and discuss what is 

available thru their office. Michelle DiSanto , Community Planner with MOKAN also met with the Commission to 

discuss grants that are available for patrons thru their office. 

 

Meetings this week include: West District Commissioner, Kyle White Washington Township Zoning 

Presiding Commissioner, Harold Allison, CAP and DDRJ ( DeKalb Daviess Regional Jail). 

 

District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the motion to adjourn with Presiding Commissioner, Harold Allison making 

the second. Motion carried.  

 

 

Meeting adjourned until October 30, 2017. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


